
Special Council Meeting 
Inverness Fire Hall 
October 30th, 2018 

2:39pm 
 
A meeting of Municipal Council was held on Tuesday, October 30th 2018, at 2:39 pm at the 
Inverness Fire Hall in Inverness with the following in attendance: 
 
Council: Warden Betty Ann MacQuarrie 
  Deputy Warden Alfred Poirier 
  Councillor Laurie Cranton by conference call 
  Councillor Jim Mustard 
Regrets Councillor John MacLennan 
  Councillor John Dowling 
   
Staff:   Keith MacDonald 
  Ellen Murphy, Administrative Assistant 
 
EDPC:  Luke Brossart, Eastern District Planning Commission 
  Paul Dec, Eastern District Planning Commission 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
Warden Betty Ann MacQuarrie called the meeting to order at 2:39 pm.  
 
Second and Final Reading – An amendment of the Land Use By law to rezone parts of the “Driving 
Range Property” between the Broad Cove River and Piper’s Lane (PID 50054931) from Rural 
Development (RD-1) to Commercial Tourism (C-3)  

Moved By: Councillor Cranton 
Seconded By: Councillor Mustard 
Motion: That the Municipality of the County of Inverness rezone a part of PID 50054931 from 

Rural Development (RD-1) to Commercial Tourism (C-3)as per the recommendation 
of Eastern District Planning Commission. 

Motion Carried  
 
Second and Final Reading – A Development Agreement allowing for the construction of Five Tourist 
Cottages next to 88 MacLeod St in Inverness (PID 50129733) 
 
Moved By:  Councillor Mustard 
Seconded By:  Councillor Cranton 
Motion:  That the Municipality of the County of Inverness enter into a development 

agreement with Jordan MacDougal for the construction of five tourist cottages next 
to 88 MacLeod St. in Inverness (PID 50129733). 

Motion Carried 
 
Consensus to adjourn the meeting at 2:41pm 



 
 
 
             
CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER   WARDEN 
  


